
Recommendation to Full Council  
 

From Audit & Governance Committee – 15 November  

2021 
 

Changing the arrangements for bringing motions on notice to  

Full Council    
 

For Decision  

Portfolio Holder: Cllr S Flower    

 
Local Councillor(s): All   

Executive Director: J Mair, Corporate Director, Legal & Democratic  

 
Report Status:  Public 

Recommendation: 

That Rule 14.2 (i) be removed altogether (meaning that the Proper Officer would 
no longer decide on whether or not to accept a notice of motion) and that the 
number of councillors required to support the submission of a motion on notice 

be 17. 

 

Reason for Recommendation:   

The option in paragraph 11.3 (of the attached report) would mean that an officer 

would no longer decide whether to accept a motion on notice. Setting the 
threshold of councillor support for a motion on notice at 17 councillors would 
reflect the significance to be attached to debating an issue at Full Council.  
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